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Dear Linkwood Friends, 

As we come to the end of 2017, we can all agree it has been a year we will not soon forget.  For the majority of the 
neighborhood, Hurricane Harvey has changed our lives.  Several of you are moving out of the neighborhood and we 
will miss you.  Others are remodeling, building a new home on your lot or still have not decided.  Regardless of the 
changes, I am confident Linkwood will remain the fantastic neighborhood it has been for over 60 years. 
 
Since our last newsletter, we have also had a great National Night Out where a record crowd attended; thanks to the 
Andersons for hosting.  Then we had a successful “Thanks” event and short meeting where another huge crowd 
came out; thanks to the Arnolds for hosting.  It was terrific to see everyone and catch up with neighbors, most of 
who live “far and wide” for the moment.  See page 7 for photos of these events. 
 
Our street repair and drainage project has started.  I am not sure if it is a bad time, with so many people displaced or 
a good time, because so many are displaced.  It will be a challenge when the work comes to your street.  But we 
have to keep in mind how wonderful our neighborhood will look when all the work is finished.  So be patient and 
also be neighborly when the other side of the street is closed and your neighbors might need a place to park their 
car or put their garbage cans.  Things are moving along….. 
 
With so many out of the neighborhood, the newsletter will only be sent via email.  If you know someone who does 
not have email, maybe you can print it out and give them a copy. 
 
The Board and I wish you and your family a wonderful holiday season and a healthy and happy New Year! 
Barbara Shurberg 
President, Linkwood Civic Club 

 

 

St. Luke’s Presbyterian 

Church 

713.667.6531 

www.stlukespres.org 

 

 

 

         Message from Our President 

St. Luke’s Presbyterian Church 
Rev. W. Scott Harbison, Pastor 

Sunday School 9:00 a.m.    Worship 10:00 a.m.    Fellowship 11:00 a.m. 

Sunday School for adults, children, and youth begins at 9 a.m. 

Worship at 10:00 a.m. blends contemporary and more tradi-
tional music and liturgy. We hope you will join us to experi-
ence worship in new and exciting ways every Sunday. 

Save the Date! 

12/24 A Casual Christmas Eve Service, 10:00 a.m. 

              Christmas Eve Candlelight Service, 6:00 p.m. 

2/13 Jazz in the Parking Lot & Fish Fry 6:00—7:30 p.m. 
               Jazz tunes by the Marvin Gaspard Trio 
                Fish Fry by Catfish on Wheels 
               $8/adults & $5/children under age 10 

3/31 Easter Egg Hunt @ 11:00 a.m. (ages 10 and under)  
              Bring your Easter basket and meet the Easter Bunny!  

4/1 Easter Worship @ 10:00 a.m. 

God Loves You.  No Exceptions! 

St. Luke’s Welcomes You! 



 

         

Linkwood Ladies Update 

Linkwood Ladies enjoyed a festive holiday party at the home of Anna Highnote and Brent Johnston.  Despite many 
members being displaced, Linkwood Ladies’ gatherings continue to boast high attendance numbers, once again 
proving the resilience of our Linkwood community!  Members enjoyed an October program by local attorney Tonya 
Knauth on wills, probate, and estate planning, as well as a fun lunch out in November at Bernie’s Burger Bus.  Join 
the Linkwood Ladies January 10th for a field trip to the Holocaust Museum.  Ladies will enjoy a private tour of the 
museum, with lunch following.  For more information on Linkwood Ladies Club, contact Jenna Arnold at 
jkene@hotmail.com. 
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Linkwood Park—the future gem  

in the neighborhood! 

Linkwood Park renovation plans forge forward 
with some minor revisions following Hurricane 
Harvey. Friends of Linkwood Park recently met 
with Houston Parks Board, Houston Parks and 
Recreation Department, and District K to con-
firm revised detention plans for Linkwood Park 
improvements.  Additional underground deten-
tion plans will now meet drainage requirements 
not only for phase one of the project, but for 
the entire master plan.   

 

First phase renovation plans include new tod-
dler playground, big kid playground, swings  
area, revised walking path, columned entry, and 
open multipurpose field.  Should budget allow, 
first alternate is adding an extended front 
porch, porch furniture/game tables, and sound 
wall around air conditioning units.  Second al-
ternate is adding a toddler playground shade 
structure. Bidding is underway, with plans for 
an early 2018 groundbreaking.  Thank you to all 
those who have donated.  It will be exciting to 
see the many personalized pavers and Link-
wood’s special park bench in our welcoming, 
revitalized park!   

 

ADVERTISER NOTICE:  Linkwood does not endorse or rec-

ommend the advertisers in this newsletter.  Before con-

tracting for service, check references and recommenda-

tions from independent sources. 
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Please make sure we have your email address.  We are sending 
more and more things out to our residents via email.  Our security 

alerts go out by email too.  So please send your email to 
 linkwoodboard @sbcglobal.net today.  It will only be used for 

Linkwood items. 





We appreciate everyone shown (by address) below who paid their 2017 dues 

as of printing date.  If you have not yet paid, please drop off or mail your 

check for $275 made out to Linkwood Civic Club to Caroline Walker, 9019 Ilona 

Lane, Houston 77025.  Please note that we now take Credit Cards. Contact 

Caroline (carolineewingwalker@gmail.com) and she will provide a secure link 

to pay on line.  Also, when paying your dues, we encourage you to also pay 

the streetlight assessment if you have not done so already.  Options are $100 

per year for 3 years or $300 in one payment.  Thank you! 
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2017 

December 2017 

Welcome New 

Residents 

Richard and 

 Judy Yu 
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8818 Linkcourt 

8926 Linkcourt 

8910 Linkcourt 

8918 Linkcourt 

8711 Linkfair 

8710 Linkfair 

8723 Linkfair 

8719 Linkfair 

8718 Linkfair 

3819 Linklea 

3830 Linklea 

3835 Linklea 

3826 Linklea 

3811 Linklea 

3822 Linklea 

3810 Linklea 

3834 Linklea 

3823 Linklea 

3815 Linklea 

8710 Linkmeadow 

8719 Linkmeadow 

8703 Linkmeadow 

8722 Linkmeadow 

8811 Linkmeadow 

8615 Linkmeadow 

8607 Linkmeadow 

8711 Linkmeadow 

8815 Linkmeadow 

8702 Linkmeadow 

8611 Linkmeadow 

8822 Linkmeadow 

8718 Linkmeadow 

8714 Linkmeadow 

8810 Linkmeadow 

8610 Linkpass 

8802 Linkpass 

8706 Linkpass 

8807 Linkpass 

8702 Linkpass 

8614 Linkpass 

8810 Linkpass 

8710 Linkpass 

8710 Linkterrace 

8734 Linkterrace 

8740 Linkterrace 

8723 Linkterrace 

8735 Linkterrace 

8706 Linkterrace 

8716 Linkterrace 

8707 Linkterrace 

8739 Linkterrace 

8727 Linkterrace 

8731 Linkterrace 

3734 Linkview 

3823 Linkview 

3809 Linkview 

3710 Linkview 

3711 Linkview 

3735 Linkview 

3702 Linkview 

3723 Linkview 

3714 Linkview 

3813 Linkview 

3717 Linkview 

3726 Linkview 

3814 Linkview 

3803 Linkview 

3730 Linkview 

3810 Linkview 

3722 Linkview 

3731 Linkview 

3706 Linkview 

3817 Linkview 

3727 Linkwood 

3811 Linkwood 

3803 Linkwood 

3711 Linkwood 

3802 Linkwood 

3814 Linkwood 

3819 Linkwood 

3831 Linkwood 

3703 Linkwood 

3702 Linkwood 

3706 Linkwood 

3823 Linkwood 

3627 Linkwood 

3624 Linkwood 

3715 Linkwood 

3707 Linkwood 

3815 Linkwood 

3723 Linkwood 

3810 Linkwood 

3626 Linkwood 

3830 Linkwood 

3831 S Braeswood 

3703 S Braeswood 

3719 S Braeswood 

3625 S Braeswood 

3727 S Braeswood 

3707 S Braeswood 

3711 S Braeswood 

3901 S Braeswood 

2017 PAID 

TO DATE: 

 

102 PAID 

OUT OF 147 

OWNERS = 

69% 

Thanks to the following who have contributed to our security campaign to pay for our ex-
tra hours for SEAL Security: Jenna and Chad Arnold, Michael Clements, Justin Coddington, Emily Gra-

ham, Priscilla Huston, Tim Kistner, Elizabeth Kostiuk, Jim & Nancy Lomax, Gale & Dolores Manning, Suzanne 
Martin, Mike Needham, Bobby Nix & Dana Grellhesl, Robert Paul, Janann & Julian Pittman, Jill Sandage, 
Barbara Shurberg, James & Jayne Snow, Ted & Caroline Walker, Jerreld Ward, Nan Woodard 



        PHOTOS FROM LINKWOOD EVENTS 

        First one needs no caption!!  

National Night Out—October, 2017 

“Thanks” Pot Luck and Civic Club Meeting—November, 2017 
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DEBRIS PICKUP!! 
The City of Houston will have another de-
bris pickup of EVERYTHING.  This includes 
appliances, furniture, storm debris and 
more. 

If you have items to be picked up, they 
must be at your curb by December 21.  If 
your side of the street is not accessible, 
maybe your neighbor will let you put it 
across the street on their yard.   

You MUST email Caroline Walker at  

carolineewingwalker@gmail.com  

and give her your address.   

Pickup will be by address only—the trucks 
are NOT going to just roam around like they 
did in the past.   
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